
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates to Remember 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Many thanks 

Matt and Claire 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kenningtons Primary Academy  

Newsletter 

14th June 2019 

Tues 18th June  30:30 Essex – Family Rounders 
Wed 19th June  Sweet Treat Stall Available 
Thu 20th June  Year 6 – Bikeability 
Fri 21st June  Non-Uniform Day – Green or Yellow 
Fri 21st June  Year 6 – Coalhouse Fort trip 
Fri 21st June  Year 1 – Interhouse Event 
Fri 21st June  Year 4 – Interhouse Event 
Tues 25th June  30:30 Essex – Family Team Games 
Fri 28th June  Year 4 – Colchester Castle Trip 
Fri 28th June  Year 6 – Bikeability 
Fri 28th June  Year 2 – Interhouse Event 
Fri 28th June  Year 3 – Interhouse Event 

4906 

 

Crisp Packet Target: 

8000 

Drop-In Sessions: 

Tues 18th June: KO. 1M. 2J. 3B. 3N. 5B. 6N 
Thurs 20th June: 4C. 4H 

Wednesday 19th June 

                        This year, as part of their Annual Business                

  Enterprise, the Year 6 children have decided on  

  a Sweet Themed Stall which also includes a 

range of exciting raffle prizes ! 

Children can bring up to £2 to spend in the sale. 

Money will NOT be accepted at the School Office. 

Friday 21st June 

 

NON-Uniform Day ! 

 

In remembrance of Jane Hillyer, who was a 

Governor at Kenningtons, we will be holding a non-School 

Uniform Day. 

 

Please wear Green or Yellow and bring in £1 for Marie Curie. 

Money will NOT be accepted at the School Office. 

 



 

 

   At the end of the school day: 

 

Important Information for Parents & Carers 
 

 

SCOOTERS OR BIKES ARE NOT TO BE 

RIDDEN ON THE SCHOOL PREMISES. 

This is a health and safety concern. Thank you for ensuring your child does not ride their bike or scooter at any point 
whilst on school premises. This rule is the same for Nursery and the Main School. Many thanks. 

 

Hayfever  

 

If your child suffers from 

hayfever, please make sure you give 

them their medication before they 

come to school.  

If they need it during school hours, 

please make sure you bring it to the 

school office as well. 
 

* Reminder * 

If you have moved house, changed 

your phone number or have any NEW 

information – please inform the 

School Office ASAP. 

* Reminder * 

Please pass all messages about the 

following straight to the School Office 

NOT to the Class Teacher 

holidays requests. 

change of information for child collection 

religious holiday requests. 

bereavement requests 

medical appointments and letters 
 
 

Thurrock Music Services 

Autumn Term 2019 

 
Those of you that already attend music lessons will be getting new forms shortly. 

Those wishing to take up an instrument please contact the school office for forms. 

The cost has increased to £54.50. 

Pupil Premium families will be charged £27.25 

All forms and payments via Parentmail must be completed by Friday 28 June 2019. 

No payments can be made after that date. 
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Number of children 
who scored 500 
points or more 

Mathlete of the 
Week 

 

1K 3 Temitayo 

1M 3 David 

2JV 6 Bhavishan 

2T 2 Lily 

3B 5 Eshal 

3M 5 Harmony 

3N 6 Oscar 

4C 5 Mitali 

4H 5 Addison 

4S 0 Caitlin 

5B 3 Indiana 

5W 3 Smilte 

6K 2 Haider 

6N 1 Elizabeth 

Total 49  

Mathletics 

CHAT FROM THE CHICKS  

HELLO EVERYONE. 

 

HAVE A GREAT WEEKEND. 

YEAR 6 BIKEABILTY – WK 2 

WEEK 1 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=2ahUKEwiDgY2g467iAhVSJhoKHYKvAk8QjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https://www.cacklehatchery.com/chick-care-instructions&psig=AOvVaw30OzykIuFNUTmi36H1vmhI&ust=1558602023522592


 

 

   CELEBRATIONS 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Good Eggs 

I can identify, recognise and express a range of feelings. 

  

 

Merit Winners 

Pen Licences 



 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Helping children to get better and better at everything they do 

SALS SHOES 

There are 300 million barefoot 

children worldwide. 

58 million children worldwide are not 

in school. 

29 million of these are because 

they do not have the means. 

In many countries you cannot go to 

school without a pair of shoes. 

 

 

MORE INFORMATION TO FOLLOW…. 



 

 

Fabulous Feedback! 

 

Many thanks to all Parents/Carers that attended the 

Year 5 Interhouse Event  
 

Pupils participated in Football Slalom / Cricket Wicket / Basketball Bounce / Bean Bag 

Throwing / Hurdle Race / Relay Race / Speed Bounce / Netball 

 

Fantastic Feedback from you all included: 

 
 ‘Very well organized. No dull moments, the children were all very energetic and excited. Very competitive 

which is good. They all did their best. Well done to all the adults and the children ’ 

 

‘Excellent morning’.    ‘Very competitive and interesting to watch. Well done.’ 

 

‘Brilliantly set up. Enjoyed the move to each event. Chairs great!  

Competitive but friendly . Two parents also great!’ 

‘Loved it! Lots of activities. Wonderful morning’ 

 

‘Another amazing interhouse this year. All children looked like they had great fun and all the parents too. 

Extremely well organized sports staff have been fantastic this year. Thank you for all you do! For 

improvement… please bring better weather next year ’ 

 

Amazing morning!! Such a great idea to have interhouse outside in a  

lovely relaxed environment. Looking forward to the next one!’ 

 

‘I really enjoyed the interhouse today.  

The children looked as though they were thoroughly  

enjoying themselves and it was nice for them to be able to  

compete in events.  

Well done Kenningtons for making a great effort!’ 

More fabulous feedback from Parents… 

We would also like to thank the Parents that wrote in praising our school. Comments included…. 

 ‘From the bottom of my heart I wanted to thank you and the entire staff for tirelessly giving, 

teaching and directing my children’.  

Our child has come ‘back from Stubbers a better version of himself’ ‘Stubbers gave him the push 

he needed to try new activities and he loved every minute of it and has wanted to continue many of 

the pursuits in his free time’’  

‘I would like to thank those who organised the family circuit session yesterday afternoon. 

Myself & my children attended the session which was run professionally & fun’ 

 


